
February 1, 1955

Mrs. Trapp 
Cor Unum 
Stowe, Vermont

My dear Mrs. Trapp:

Nell and X felt that our experience in your home at Stowe 
was something we never shall forget. Also« on the way down we 
were reading your fascinating account of your life. It is most 
interesting to see how things came to you when needed and I have 
no question in my own mind of the efficacy of prayer and that it 
is possible to have things flow in a way one would not expect.

I am enclosing some brochures on the book and will be 
glad to supply you with an additional number if you can profit« 
ably use them. We are very anxious to hear that the book has 
been accepted for distribution by our government but gather 
everything having to do with governmental action takes consider« 
able time.

Please give our warmest regards to your dear family 
and friends.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures (ten copies of brochure)

JVND/est


